
Dear Nashwaak Valley families! 

 

Safe Schools Week was AMAZING!  Our Black Bears took this practice drill week very seriously.  They 

definitely stepped up their game!  Well done! 

Grade 5 students who have shown interest have started the Nashwaak Valley News Crew – live video 

announcements for all our Black Bear classes.  These videos are a great hit!  We are using our Microsoft 

Teams application and smartboards so that Black Bears can watch the Nashwaak Valley News each 

morning!   

 

This Week at a Glance: 

Well, this week is back to a less jammed pack schedule after Safe Schools Week. 

Thursday 

• Thursday is Pizza Day.   

• Also, our November Calendar will be sent home on Thursday and updated on the school website 
calendar as well. 

 

Halloween Treats (for Thursday) 

• Treats can be sent in from home provided they are prepackaged.  We can not accept homemade 
goods coming in from home.    

• Prepackaged store-bought treats only (no prepackaged homemade goods, fruit trays, etc.) 

• Doing up individual treat bags is a good option. 

• Consider sending non-food treats such as  
o Stickers 
o Colourful pencils, 
o Erasers 
o Non-food treats are a healthier option than candy at any time of year.  

 
Reminder - Friday there is NO school for students.  October 30th is a PL day for staff. 

That is all for now! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 


